Flood risks

The Environment Agency have contacted me to say they are keeping the Emm,
Loddon and other water courses under careful review for flood risk. From time
to time they issue flood alerts which they tell me are available on the
Environment Agency pages of the Gov.uk website.


http://www.government-world.com/flood-risks/

